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The Embassy  of  the  Slovak  Republic presents  its  compliments  to the 

Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties of the International Criminal Court and 

with reference to the note ICC-ASP/4/S/2 dated 14 March 2005 has the honour to 

inform that the Government of Slovakia has decided to nominate Mrs. Elena Sopková 

as a candidate for membership of the Committee on the Budget and Finance of the 

International Criminal Court for a seat allocated to Eastern European States, at the 

election of the six members of the Committee to be held at the resumed forth session 

of the Assembly of States Parties on 26 and 27 January 2006 in New York. The 

statement of qualification as well as the curriculum vitae of Mrs. Elena Sopková is 

attached hereto.  

 

The Embassy of the Slovak Republic avails itself of this opportunity to renew 

to the Secretariat of the Assembly of State Parties of the International Criminal Court 

the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

The Hague, 15 August 2005 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 The Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties 

 International Criminal Court 

  The Hague 


